
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SCO 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

INVITING OBJECTIONS/ COMMENTS 

in respect of PSPCL’s proposal regarding revision of ‘Schedule of General Charges’ 

 

 

1. The Punjab State Power Corporation Ltd. has submitted a proposal regarding 

revision of ‘Schedule of General Charges’. 

2. PSPCL’s proposal is available on the web-site of the Commission at the address 

“pserc.nic.in” and can be down-loaded there from.  

3. Objections/Comments are invited from the general public and organizations in 

respect of the proposed revision. 

4. Comments/objections may be sent to the undersigned at the address mentioned 

above so as to reach the Commission on or before   6
th

 March, 2013. 

 

 

 

Secretary 

 

Click here for proposal regarding revision of schedule of general charges 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/public_notice_files.pdf

